
Minutes of January 13
th

, 2009  

 

In Attendance:  Becky Moul, Sara Cox, Cathy Gombas and Johanna Moul (Vol. Sec) 

Absent: Paul Ellis and Scott Carbee 

 

Meeting opened at 7:18pm 

 

Becky reported that Tom is writing up an annual report for the Town Report. She will be 

providing him with yearly recycling numbers to include. 

 

Attendants have reported their water heater/cooler is broken. They also need some new 

padlocks as they have 3 broken ones. Becky informed the board she was going to speak 

with the selectmen for them.  

 

The 2009 budget was reviewed. We are now paying for steel, paper and co-mingles to be 

removed, plus the haul charges. 

 

Sandy is in Florida and will not be back until April. There are no articles until then unless 

we write them. 

 

The board is in agreement that the Public Hearing went well. Betsy Hardwick commented 

off record she thought it was a good plan. That is encouraging as she is chair of the 

Conservation Commission. The next step is to speak with Chris Danforth. Also, attend 

CIP meetings to approach board with proposal for getting started. We need seed money. 

How do they want to approach it? 

 

Becky will speak with Chris before next meeting concerning where we go from here and 

his charges.  

 

Next meeting is February 10
th

, 7pm. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Johanna Moul, Volunteer Minutes Taker 


